Elementary News



September Newsletter

Note from our Principal -

Mrs. B

Hello Marcellus Families.

The school year is off to a great start! Thank you for the amazing turn out at our open house that took place on August 20th. It was great to see everyone's support and to see our students and families.

As many of you are aware our staff uses Remind or ClassDojo to communicate with our families. Please be mindful that as much as our staff loves and cares about every child in our district, they also have families of their own. I ask that you contact staff during school hours. If this isn't feasible due to your own work schedule, please be mindful that staff will get back to you when they return to work.

Please remember that if a student arrives after 8am a parent must sign them in at the front office.

Those parents who are picking up students in the afternoon and / or dropping off in the morning, please have your child(ren) use the door closest to the sidewalk of your vehicle. Any transportation changes, please notify the front office BEFORE 2:30 p.m. 269-646-9209

Yours.

Mrs. B







| Monday | ±اك/# × إ | Õ¾κτ¾+×Ϊ♣ | ±ŇIJŢ×Ï ♣ | [∄ķ¦� |
|--------|---------------|-----------|-----------------------|-------|
| | 2 | 3 | 4 | 5 |
| | 9 ½ Day | 10 | 11 | 12 |
| | Early Release | | | |
| 15 | 16 | | 18 Picture Day! | 19 |
| | 23 | 24 | 25 | 26 |
| 29 | 30 | | | |





Important Information

Early Release: Students will be dismissed at 11:07 a.m. on September 9th.

<u>Picture Day:</u> Picture Day is Thursday, September 18th.

Breakfast:

Breakfast provides energy that is necessary to focus and be productive at school as well as contributes to academic achievement.

Breakfast is offered to Marcellus Elementary students at the following location:

Marcellus Elementary Classrooms 301 W Arbor St. Marcellus, MI 49067